
Langham Village School Newsletter – May 2018 

Supporting your child with SATS: 
 
If your child is in Year 6 and has SATS tests 
week commencing 14

th
 May there is some 

really good advice on: 
 
https://blog.oxfordowl.co.uk/how-to-support-
your-child-through-ks2-sats/ 
 

Year 2 will also be undertaking SATS the week before half term,  
we try to make these as relaxed and low key as possible for the 
children. There is useful information to be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/2016-national-
curriculum-tests-for-key-stages-1-and-2-information-for-parents 

 

  

Quartz Class  

Trip to  

Houghton Hall 

 

Quartz Class loved 

their trip to The 

Damien Hirst 

Exhibition this week. 

There are some 

beautiful photos of  

the day on the  

website.  

Chess Club – We are looking forward to Chess Club starting on the 14
th

 May. Thank you to 

the parents who came forward to run this. Letters coming soon….. 
Trips in the Summer term: 

There are quite a few trips planned for this term, please look out for letters in book bags. We try to keep the cost of trips 
down to a minimum and would like to thank The Langham Friends who often pay for the coaches. 

 

Please fill in the Parent survey on 

parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  

There is a link on our webiste, it only takes a few 

minutes 

Celebration Assemblies  

are held at 2.45 on Fridays – all Parents and carers 

are always welcome to join us. 

Dates to remember: 
10

th
 May – Balance Bike session for Coral Class 

14
th
 - 17

th
 May – SATS week for Year 6 

21
st
 – 25

th
 May – SATS week for Year 2 

24
th
 May – Jet Class art trip to Wells beach 

25
th
 May – Whole School and Class photos 

25
th
 May – House Points Assembly (2.30) 

28
th

 May – 1
st
 June Half term 

4
th
 June – Back to school  

4
th
 and 5

th
  June—Year 6 London Residential 

4
th
 June – Rescheduled mini  tennis tournament 

4
th
 June – Animal workshops for Year R -5 

6
th
 June – Cricket for Amber Class 

6
th
 June – Touch Rugby for Jet Class (every following Wed) 

18
th
  June—Cluster Aquathon 

21
st
 May – London Parents information meeting (3.10 in Jet) 

20
th
 & 27

th
  June—Poetry Slam Workshops (Jet) 

29
th
  June—Sports Day (1.00—3.00) 

2
nd

 July – Beach Volley ball tournament 

2
nd

  July—6
th
  July—Science Week 

6
th
 July - Norman Lamb to visit 

7
th
  July—Summer Fair 

12
th
 July – Shakespeare Play at the Auden for Year 4,5,6 

18
th
  July – Whole school trip to the Beach 

20
th
  July—House Points Assembly (2.30) 

24
th
  July—Last day of term (2.00 Leavers Assembly) 

 

 

  

 
 

The Night Zoo annual creative writing 
competition ran through the month of 

March. In one month Langham children 
wrote a total of 130,418 words!  All 

classes came 1st nationally and Jet came 
5th, Quartz came 9th and Amber 18th in their 

year group categories internationally!  
 

Communication 

Please remember that if there is ever 

anything you are concerned or worried 

about in relation to your child’s time at 

school do not hesitate to come and see 

the class teacher or Mrs Kossowicz 

 

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening on 

the website www.langhamvillageschool.com 

and follow us on Twitter 

Langham Village School – a place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 
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